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Regional Health Scrutiny Update 
 
Summary 
 
The Committee is requested to consider an update on the work of the regional health 
committees. 
 
 
Detail 
 
 
Tees Valley Joint Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
 
1. Hartlepool BC is chairing and supporting this Committee during 2019-20 
 
2. The minutes from the meetings of June are attached at Appendix 1.   

 
3. The most recent meeting took place on 2 September and the Committee 

discussed the following: 
 

- South Tees NHS Foundation Trust CQC Inspection Report 
- Tees Mental Health Rehabilitation Service Developments 
- West Lane Hospital – Tees Esk and Wear Valleys NHS Foundation Trust 
- Respite and Short Breaks Review - Update 

 
4. In addition verbal updates were provided on the Recommissioning of 

Improving Access to Psychological Therapies, and Direct Access to Hearing 
Services. 

 
5. Presentations from the meeting have been circulated and can also be found 

attached. 
 
 
Sustainability and Transformation Plan Joint Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
6. Stockton BC continues to be represented on this Joint Committee that was 

originally set up to consider the Better Health Programme proposals.  This 
statutory Joint Committee was formed by all seven affected Authorities 
(including North Yorkshire) in order to consider and respond to the planned 
consultation.  These plans were subsequently incorporated into the regional 
Sustainability and Transformation Plan. 

 
Regional NHS planning is now being taken forward within the context of the 
Integrated Care System (ICS).  No further meetings are currently scheduled, 
and an update on progress is awaited from the regional NHS. 

 



 

 

This document was classified as: OFFICIAL 

7. Durham CC will have the chair and Stockton the vice-chair for 2019-20.   
 
 
 
North East Regional Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
 
8. No meetings are currently scheduled. 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Officer: Peter Mennear   
Post:  Scrutiny Officer             
Tel.: 01642 528957 
Email: peter.mennear@stockton.gov.uk   


